
“Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make 
to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining 
things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender.” 
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          North Stainley C of E School 

 

NEWS FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 

Farewell newsletter summer term 2019 
Monday 15th July  
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
I can’t believe it’s the last week of term – and my last week as the Headteacher of this wonderful school. 
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank all the families that make up our community. It has been a 
privilege working with you for the last nine and a quarter years.  
 
We’ve shared many things – two very successful but rigorous Ofsted inspections, two SIAMs (Church 
inspections), the latter at Outstanding. Recruiting our excellent French teacher Madame Heap, which has led to 
the opportunity for our older children to travel to France and Sam Rich to improve our dance and performance 
curriculum. The excellent Hayley Watkinson contributed a fabulous music curriculum.  
 
We have travelled far and wide on trips and visits to enhance our learning and bring joy into our lives. We have 
sung at Sheffield Arena, visited Harry Potter world, London, the sea- side, wildlife parks and so many more. 
 
We have laughed together and at times supported each other through hard times. 
 
It was lovely to hear the children mention the arts and laughter on Friday afternoon when they spoke about 
their memories of me. I think laughter is so important, children spend so long at school, it should be fun as 
often as possible, and everyone knows how important I think The Arts are. 
 
We have shared great success in external assessments, last year getting letters of praise from the Government 
for our Phonics and KS2 outcomes. 
 
I wish each and every one of you all the happiness possible and you will always be in my heart. 
 
With every best wish for the future, 
Elizabeth Watts 
Headteacher 



 
 
 
 

 
 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
London 2019 
 Edinburgh 2018 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY LAST WEEK OF TERM 
Tuesday 16th July – Sports Afternoon (weather permitting) 
Wednesday 17th July – High Batts Visit (After School Club) 
Thursday 18th July – End of term performance at 5pm in village hall (children no earlier than 4.45 please) 
Friday 19th July – Leavers service in church at 1.30pm 
School closes for summer 2.30pm. 
 
Have a lovely, safe and happy summer holiday. 
Please contact me if you have any concerns or comments,  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Watts  
Heateacher. 

 

At Sheffield Young Voices  2019                                            Singing the Stray fm Christmas song 2018 

 


